SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM

June 14, 1956

Professor Joshua Lederberg 202 Genetics

Dear Mr. Lederberg:

This is disgracefully late, but before leaving the University I wanted to get off this note of congratulations to you and Mrs. Lederberg for winning the Pasteur Award. I have had the clipping on my desk for many weeks, jogging my conscience, but simply have not gotten down to typewriter to write this.

Anyhow, you'll know that I shared with your friends on campus the gratification at this splendid recognition. Best of luck to you in the future.

tham B. Hovey